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All volunteers of legal age (18 and older) must provide a "Vulnerable Sector Check" every three years. It 

is the responsibility of the volunteer to actively submit their application online with the OPP here:  

Ontario Provincial Police Vulnerable Sector Check Application. Volunteers may request a letter 

confirming their volunteer position in order to have the VSC fee waived, or they may use the letter 

provided by Hockey Eastern Ontario found here: HEO Volunteer Letter. Requests for a volunteer letter 

must be received in writing via email to the AMHA Registrar. (registrar@arnpriorminorhockey.ca). 

Expiry dates for previously submitted VSCs can be found in each volunteer’s Hockey Canada Registry 

account. 

This confidential "Vulnerable Sector Check" must be submitted in the Ontario Screen Submission Portal 

and the declaration must be signed. The declaration must be renewed/resubmitted on a yearly basis. 

The portal can be found here: Ontario Screening Submission Portal. 

Any person who does not submit a "Vulnerable Sector Check" in the Ontario Screening Submission 

Portal and sign the declaration will not be permitted to hold any position within the Arnprior Minor 

Hockey Association. All correspondence with the Ontario Provincial Police is confidential. Please visit 

Vulnerable Sector Check Process (Arnprior Minor Hockey Association) for Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC) 

Process or find more information from Hockey Eastern Ontario here: HEO Vulnerable Sector Check 

Process 

 

https://www.opp.ca/index.php?id=147&lng=en
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/media/3ikozhml/heo-prc-volunteer-letter-2025-26.pdf
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=s88_mthsgUGOi8KxPBphVRNFN0_ZyflGmReI6w2hk6NUOUowVjgyRVI5R0hMUjUzMUVLMU5WTVc2OS4u
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/vulnerable-sector-check/
https://www.hockeyeasternontario.ca/vulnerable-sector-check/

